Pasadena-San Gabriel Valley                                
ACBL Bridge Unit 559
Minutes of June 19, 2023
Board of Directors Meeting on Zoom


PRESENT:  Lisa Walker, Roy Wilson, Richard Halverstadt, Linda Stuart, Miriam Harrington, Kathy Cresto, Mojo Jones, Sherry Hansen, and Angela Peters.

ABSENT:  Michael Rodrigues
	
Lisa hosted the meeting on Zoom and called it to order at 7:00.   

The May 8th Minutes were approved.

The June 18th Financial report approved.

The revised By Laws will be voted on in August.

Richard made a list of prospective Overs for the Over/Under game which were approved.  It was approved to name the Over/Under game “Peter Szecsi Memorial Over/Under Game”.

Mojo has reserved July 27 & 28 for the Sectional next Summer.  Mojo has 2 rooms plus the Community room available and can accommodate 30 tables.  He will need more tables and wants to get new bidding cards for Unit’s boxes.  If was approved to spend up to $400.  The Glendale club has reserved the club for a sectional on September 9th & 10th.   

Lisa and Richard will work on the revision of the Standing Rules.

The next Board meeting will be the Monday August 7th at 7:00 PM on Zoom and the meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted, 

Linda Stuart, 
ACBL Unit 559 Secretary










												


